
 

 

 

 

GVI/NVF 3rd January 2019 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

RE: CAREERS WEEK – 4TH MARCH TO 8TH MARCH 2019 
 
As part of our ongoing commitment to ensure that all students in the school receive quality careers 
education and guidance, I am writing to let you know that we will be running a Careers Week from 
the 4th to the 8th March 2019.  During the course of this week, all students will receive some subject 
specific guidance within their lessons, helping them to understand how each subject they study can 
lead into different career pathways.  Throughout the week there will also be a range of employers 
and other outside speakers coming in to deliver sessions on specific career areas, plus guidance on 
apprenticeships and higher education. 
 
In addition to the existing careers education programme within the school, the hope is that this 
concentrated, focused week will enable students to develop a clearer vision of what they may wish 
to do in their future working lives. 
 
Further details of the programme will be communicated to students nearer the time, but in the 
meantime should you have any questions about the Careers Week, please do not hesitate to contact 
me. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mr G Vigeon 
Assistant Headteacher 
gvigeon@fulstonmanor.kent.sch.uk 
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